Right to Know/FOIL

Information contained herein is compiled and made available for informational purposes only. While every effort has been made to provide correct and timely information neither the Town nor its employees or agents assume any legal liability or responsibility for the accuracy, scope or timeliness of its content. The Town reserves the right to alter or remove any material or information posted or contained on this website without notice. The DRAFT Resolutions and documentation herein are for the convenience of the Board and should not be construed as an indication as to how the Board will vote. The Resolutions are only proposed and do not become final until approved by a majority of the Board.

LINDA D. PUGLISI Town Supervisor

Town Board Members RICHARD H. BECKER DEBRA A. COSTELLO JAMES F. CREIGHTON FRANCIS X. FARRELL

TOWN OF CORTLANDT

OFFICE OF THE TOWN ATTORNEY
TOWN HALL
1 HEADY STREET
CORTLANDT MANOR, NY 10567

TEL: (914) 736-0930 FAX: (914) 788-9873

MEMORANDUM

THOMAS F. WOOD

Town Attorney tfwesq@aol.com

MICHAEL J. CUNNINGHAM

Assistant Town Attorney mcunningham@townofcortlandt.com

JOSHUA B. SUBIN

Assistant Town Attorney jsubin@townofcortlandt.com

TO:

Chairwoman Taylor and Members of the Planning Board

FROM:

Thomas F. Wood

Town Attorney

RE:

Abee Rose Subdivision

DATE:

October 19, 2018

I am aware that at the last Planning Board Meeting the representatives of the Abee Rose subdivision did not consent to a request to extend the time period to vote and that the Planning Board intends to vote on this matter at the November 7, 2018 Meeting. I advise that this matter be adjourned and that no vote take place at the November 7th Meeting.

First, Town staff members need additional time to prepare a thorough resolution that would be able to withstand a legal challenge. In addition, there are ongoing, confidential discussions with the applicant that could render a vote on this matter unnecessary. During these discussions, the applicant consented to a one-month adjournment.

My primary objective in writing this Memorandum is to advise the Planning Board that a one-month adjournment of the vote to the December 4, 2018 Planning Board Meeting would be in the best interest of the Town.

Copies Planning Board
Copies
Town Board
Zoning Board
Legal Dept.
DOTS Director
C.A.C.
A.R.C.
Applicant
0 8 9 9 9 9 9
51/15/01

